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Please refer to Peachjar throughout the year for 

the most up to date information on school events!  

https://ms.peachjar.com/ 

Dear families, 
 

This week was so much fun!   
 

Our PTO organized and held our first ever Penny War.  As 
you know by now, each grade level brought in change and 
strategically dropped it in grade level containers for positive 
and negative points.  It was a tough battle but our 3rd graders 
persevered and came out on top with over 31,000 
points.  The best part of all, was the fun and excitement!!!!! 
 

You helped raise over $3800. to support the teachers and 
students at Roosevelt Elementary.  We are so blessed to have 
an amazing community that always steps up for the kids! 
 

Have a beautiful weekend! 
Kathy Lott 

Kathryn Lott 

Learn about career opportunities with BPS!  

We are seeking instructional assistants, substitutes, 
cafeteria staff, custodians, bus drivers, and other sup-
port positions. Minimum wage $15.00 per hour 
and Medical Benefits within 15 days of hire 
for those jobs that qualify for benefits. 

Visit www.JoinTeamBPS.com for more information.  

Congratulations to Kelly Lieneke for being 
Roosevelt Elementary’s Volunteer of the 
Year! 

When you dedicate time in a school, you 
help children learn important soft skills 
like leadership, teamwork, problem-solving 
and creativity along with their skills in aca

              demic subjects.  

     Would you like to become a Volunteer for our School? 

RooseveltPTO321@gmail.com  

If you haven't yet, do consider becoming an approved volun-
teer so you can be part of the fun.  

You can find us at:  

https:/www.rooseveltpto.org/  

or on Facebook as Roosevelt Elementary PTO  

Of Cocoa Beach  RooseveltPTO321@gmail.com 

Mrs. Kelly Lieneke 

Interested in morning care for next year? 

Please let us know! 

Contact: Bridgette Glew, BAS Coordinator 

at (321) 868-6660 x 49413 

Please click the link below for  

more information 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Domain/1150 
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Early Release 

Dates This Month 

Friday 

2/10, 2/17 & 2/24 

Valentine’s Day 

BPS District 

 Support Staff  

Job Fair 

 

Tuesday 

February 14, 2023 

Family Fun Dance 

5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 

 

 

 

(Dress Casual) 

 

Friday 

February 17, 2023 

     Presidents Day 

       Hurricane Nicole 

      Make-up Day 

   School is in Session 

 

Monday 

February 20, 2023 

Read-A-Thon 

Begins! 

Monday 

February 20, 2023 

Roosevelt’s READ-A-THON is February 20th - March 3rd. 

Schools and businesses go hand in hand. Consider support-
ing the students at Roosevelt Elementary, by sponsoring an 
ad at our upcoming Read-A-Thon. There are three levels of 
sponsorship, offering you both digital and print options to 
showcase your business to reader’s families, friends, and 
community supporters.  

www.read-a-thon.com/donate/  
Visit and enter our code, 50439, to get started with 
your business sponsorship!  
 

More information for individual student participation to 
follow next week!  

Congratulations to all the students that completed 
the 30-minute bike cardio challenge. 

The top was 49 laps. Please encourage your children 
to wear helmets when on a bike it is a Florida Law. 
 

We are working on drum fit and jump rope skills for 
this unit. I hope to see many more children achieve 
the goals set-: 

 10 - Kindergarten      40 - 3rd 

 15 - 1st       50 - 4th &  

 20 - 2nd                    100 for 5th & 6th.  
 

Jump rope is a lifetime skill that improves overall 
cardio respiratory endurance and muscle strength. 
 

Next newsletter I will have run results and Tennis 
information. 
 

Thank you, 

Michelle Sirounis, PE Coach 

Save the Date!    

March 13 - 17, 2023 

G.E.C.K.O.  Club News! 

We are now going to divide our club by grades. 

3rd & 4th will meet on February 20th, March 6th & 
20th 

5th & 6th will meet on February 13th & 27th 

 
Come to Merritt Square Mall  
February 12th - 19th  to see 
Artwork by students from  

Roosevelt Elementary  along with other    
Central Area Schools will be on display! 
 

 

We have only 30% of our Parents able to view their students artwork! 

 
 

Parent Invite to Connect 

Theodore Roosevelt Elementary 

PARENTS! Connect to: 

 Theodore Roosevelt Elementary using Artsonia to re-
ceive important updates on your child's art classroom 

activity. 
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